
From: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: 11/29/2010 4:24:14 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Bio-Digesters

Thanks. I am supportive, so bring something forward in a reasonable timeframe. You could do a few, 
see how it goes, then go to competitive bidding for the remainder (which, I understand, could be quite 
large). And, thanks for being positive.

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.com] 
Sent: Mon 11/29/2010 3:52 PM 
To: Peevey, Michael R.
Subject: RE: Bio-digesters

Yes, for a small number of Mw, if you're supportive. But we'd prefer to have them participate in a 
competitive bid.

From: Peevey, Michael R. [mailto:michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 2:38 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Bio-digesters

Dan Pellissier tells me you, unlike Edison, are willing to sign a few 
contracts. Correct? At a price above MPR?
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